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IOWA WOMEN’S GYMNASTICS 
GYMHAWKS’ MEET POSTPONED 
 

IOWA CITY, IA – The Iowa GymHawks’ meet against Illinois-Chicago, scheduled for 
tonight (January 22), has been postponed due to inclement weather.  The meet is tentatively 
scheduled for Sunday, January 23 at 2 p.m.  Information on the meet will be updated on the 
University of Iowa official athletic website, www.hawkeyesports.com. 
 


